jsAUC CONNECT

THE WEEK OF JULY 12, 2020 GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS
SCRIPTURE MEMORIZATION
Our memory verse for July is John 15:5 - “l am the vine; you are the branches. Whoever

abides in me and | in him, he it is that bears much fruit, for apart from me you can do nothing. *

GUIDELINES TO FOLLOW ONSITE:

e Everyone must wear a mask unless they are 2 years old or younger. Please keep your
mask on the entire time you are in the facility.

e Until further notice, we will not have nursery or any of our regular children's ministry
programs available so all children will need to remain with their family for the whole
service.

e Please sitin family units in the Sanctuary only in areas marked with green tape. If the
Sanctuary is at capacity, you can go to the Gym, and if that is full, Fellowship Hall is
available. Seating is first come first served.

e Please keep the 6 foot social distancing guideline the entire time we are together.
Restrooms will be kept clean and available here if you need them.

e We are now set up to livestream the services, so if you are not comfortable coming out or
if you are in a high-risk category, you can still be a part of the service by going to auc.org
and watching live at 9:30 AM on Sunday morning or later by viewing the recording.

MEN'’S MINISTRY

MEN’S TUESDAY MORNING BIBLE STUDY | 6:30 AM - 7:30 AM CHAPEL
Our speaker for this month is Walt Huddell.

STUDENT MINISTRY

We will have Bible study each Monday night for July and August in Providence Park. This will
be a time for middle and high schoolers (and their leaders) to get together in person, catch up
with one another, and study God'’s word. Each MNBS will last about an hour from 7:15-8:15pm.

MINISTRY HIGHLIGHT
MOTHERWISE

Motherwise is a Bible study that meets the 1st and 3rd Thursday mornings of each
month - typically. Itis open to any mom of any age that would like to come and join

us! We begin at 9:30 and go until 11:30, childcare is provided. This year we are study-
ing Priscilla Shirer's Armor of God study which is a DVD study along with a workbook. If
all goes well and we are able to meet in person, we are planning on starting up again on
September 17, 2020. i you have any questions please contact Lysa Burton (rirsburton@
verizon.net or 484-995-5145).

MISSIONARY OF THE WEEK
LECIO & ILMA WANDERLY

"All of us are well living at Pitanga Ranch, VFC's campsite. The kids are taking virtual
classes. All the schools, many public places, and businesses are still closed. Churches
are being opened in Recife but with lots of restrictions. Kid's Place is closed until a sec-
ond order from the authorities. The camp is closed. Those who rent our campsite have
canceled because of the pandemic. We are still working as much as possible. | am using
this time to fix things at the camp. | still go to VFC's office to pay the bills and salaries of
our staff or to give food to the kid's mothers and others. We praise God: for you being
part of our lives and rninistry; for the blessed camp we had in January, with over 50 deci-
sions for Jesus and others committing their lives to God again; for our four new mission-
ary families; for all the support, we received all these 32 years of ministry in Brazil. Please
pray: for Brazil, that God will have mercy on the country and the people in hospitals; for
God's help as Brazil goes through this hard experience and uses this time to bring us all
closer to Him; for us, as family and missionaries as we cope with this new situation with
wisdom, patience, and love. May God bless all AUC members and America. May He
keep you all safe and in peace.” You may send encouragement to Lecic and llma at leci-
ohw@hotmail.com.

To learn more about the 50+ missionaries we support, pick up a copy of each week’s
Missionary Moments located at all of the Sanctuary doors and check out our Missionary Wall
located in the hallway between the Sanctuary and the Gym.



